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Privacy

The Cumberland City Council is committed to maintaining the privacy of its residents and communities. The

Cumberland City Council Open Data website does not contain information which can be attributed to any

individual person.

Privacy law

Government agencies are required to comply with the Information Protection Principles in the Privacy and

Personal Information Protection Act 1998 (PPIP Act). These regulate the collection, storage, use and

disclosure of personal information held by government agencies.

Privacy complaint

If you believe a breach of your privacy has occurred, you can make a privacy complaint to us or the NSW

Office of the Privacy Commission.

https://legislation.nsw.gov.au/view/whole/html/inforce/current/act-1998-133
https://legislation.nsw.gov.au/view/whole/html/inforce/current/act-1998-133
https://www.ipc.nsw.gov.au/

